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Erasmus + KA107

De: Ольга Демиденко <olga.demydenko80@gmail.com>
Enviado el: miércoles, 16 de marzo de 2022 13:58
Para: Elena Taulet Grech; elena.taug@gmail.com
Asunto: Nomination letter Fedorenko and Ibragimova
Datos adjuntos: Fedorenko passport.jpg; Svitlana Ibragimova.jpg

Dear colleagues,  
With this letter, we nominate the following staff members of Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute to 
participate in the academic mobility programme with UPV under Erasmus 
Svitlana FEDORENKO, Dr.Sci., Professor of the Department of Theory, Practics and Translation of 
English, Faculty of Linguistics, Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute (passport attached), CV will be 
sent in a couple of days 
Svitlana IBRAGIMOVA, Senior lecturer of the Department of Theory, Practice and Translation of French, 
Faculty of Linguistics,  Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute (passport attached), CV will be sent in a 
couple of days 

Please consider this to be the official letter of nomination from Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute 

Best and kindest regards,  

Olga Demydenko 
Head of Academic Mobility Office 
National Technical University of Ukraine  
Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute 

ср, 16 бер. 2022 р. о 14:36 Ольга Демиденко <olga.demydenko80@gmail.com> пише: 
Here is our procedure, sorry didn't attach the file 

The nomination will be in the following letter 

ср, 16 бер. 2022 р. о 14:34 Ольга Демиденко <olga.demydenko80@gmail.com> пише: 
Dear Elena, Thank you very much! We are now developing the procedure of nominating students under 
new conditions. I'm also sending you the approved procedure at Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute 
in case the students may ask about transfer or exchange. The translation is marked yellow in  word 
document (pdf document attached is an original). I will send you the nominations for Fedorenko and 
Ibragimova with the next letter.  We will also send you the nomination of our PhD students by the end of 
the week there are some requests I just need to check all of them.  
Regarding Olga. Thank you for your support! If it is ok and allowed, we will come together at the end of 
April and will deal with all the mobility aspects, because our three universities are partners (UPV, KPI 
and PUT ) and it is possible for such workaholics as we are to organise work and find new ways for 
cooperation. Does Olga need to change the documents somehow or everything is ok and it is possible for 
her to arrange everything now at Poznan University of Technology? Sorry for asking one more time, in 
this hectic situation everyone is more than confused.  
With warmest regards and wholehearted gratitude  
Olga 

ср, 16 бер. 2022 р. о 13:45 Elena Taulet Grech <etaulet@upv.es> пише: 




